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CANCELLATION OF MEETING

PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITEE

Please be advised that the next meeting of the Planning and Transportation Committee,
scheduled to  be held on Monday, January 20, 2003, at 9:30 a.m., in Council Chamber, Toronto
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West has been cancelled because Planning and Transportation
Committee has concluded its review of the 2003 Operating Budget and the 2003-2012 Capital
Budget.

For further information or assistance, please contact Ms. Christine Archibald, Administrator, at
(416) 392-7039 or E-mail: carchiba@toronto.ca.
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January 15, 2003

Planning and Transportation Committee
Councillor G. Altobello (Chair)
Councillor P. McConnell (Vice-Chair)
Councillor L. Berardinetti
Councillor B. Disero
Councillor J. Flint

Councillor P. Milczyn
Councillor H. Moscoe
Councillor K. Rae
Mayor Mel Lastman (ex-officio)


